# On-line MedCOF-19 session

#### **Tentative Schedule**

### STEP-1: Verification of summer 2022 seasonal forecast

Editors: P. Bissolli and R. Selmi (also moderators)

#### Deadlines:

- Fri 11th November: First draft (large scale) verification posted on the forum
- Fri 11th November–Tue 15th November: Discussion
- Tue 15th November: Second draft verification ready for adoption

#### STEP-2: Assessment of the current state of climate

Editors: C. Viel, P. Bissolli and R. Selmi (also moderators)

#### Deadlines:

- Tue 15th November: Monitoring contributions from participants (all, on voluntary basis)
- Wed 16th November: First draft for the current state of climate
- Fri 18th Mon 21st November: Discussion
- Mon 21st November: Second draft
- Mon 21st Wed 23rd November: Discussion
- Wed 23rd November: Final document ready for adoption

## STEP-3: Building of the consensus statement

Editors: C. Viel, W. Badi, E. Rodríguez

## Deadlines:

- Mon 21st November: Reports from RCCs (C. Viel, W. Badi, GPC contributors)
- Tue 22nd November: First draft consensus
- Tue 22nd Thu 24th November: Discussion
- Thu 24th November: Second draft consensus
- Thu 24th Mon 28th November: Discussion
- Mon 28th November: Final document ready for adoption
- Tue 29th November: Webex and adoption of STEP 1, 2 and 3 documents

# Users session: Winter outlook discussion on impacts

Wed 30<sup>th</sup> November